
ROBBIN’S LANDING CONDOMINIUM  
EMAIL FORM 

 

 

As a cost effective measure to minimize on copying costs and postage, email will be 
used to communicate notices and updates to Unit Owners.  Official notices (i.e. Annual 
Meeting notices and budgets) will be sent by mail.   
 
If you are in agreement to allow the Board of Trustees and E.P. Management to 
communicate with you via e-mail as the primary means of communication, please 
provide the following information:  
 
 
 
Unit Owner: ______________________________     Unit: _________  
 
 
 
E-mail Address: ____________________________________ 
 
                                 
                                ____________________________________ 
 
 
    
 
 
 __________________________________________ 
 Signature of Unit Owner      
 

 
______________ 
Date 

 
 
Please print carefully so that we do not make a mistake when entering your e-mail 
address.   You may return this form to us or simply email your authorization to us.  
 
 

Robbin’s Landing Condominium  
c/o E.P. Management Corp. 

7 Tozer Road 
Beverly, MA  01915 

 
sarah@epmanagement.com 

 
Fax: 978-232-1195 

mailto:sarah@epmanagement.com

